
 

 

 
Tuesday 30 June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Year 10 student survey – remote learning  

 

All Heads of Faculty are currently posting links in Show My Homework to a survey monkey on all 

work completed at home. Students need to complete a survey for every subject they study at 

GCSE. This is a time consuming task, but a very valuable one as the results of the completed 

surveys will generate a report that teachers will use to plan their teaching going forwards. Students 

are asked to be as honest and accurate as they can. They can rest assured that individual answers 

will not be scrutinised, but rather that their teachers will be able to see from the reports that 

Survey Monkey generates where there are patterns of clarity or confusion and adjust their 

teaching accordingly. 

 

The Surveys will close at 4pm on Wednesday 8 July. Please encourage students to take the time 

to complete them. They will have at least 8 surveys to complete, each taking about 5 minutes, so 

they will want to spread them over the coming days to avoid survey fatigue! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs T Shearer 

Vice Principal  

 

 

 

 


